
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL HOMEOWNERS 
 

Do you wish to have your palm trees trimmed? 
If yes, then SIGN UP BELOW 

 
For the past 30+ years, the Board has negotiated a price for trimming palms for the 
Association and has asked our contractor to trim homeowners’ palms for the same 
price. The contractor, Paul O’Connor of Broken Limb Landscaping (623.486.3740) 

will be doing the job again this year. You, as a homeowner, may independently 
contract with Broken Limb at the same cost, assuming your conditions are the same 

and palms have only one year’s growth and are trimmed at the same time as our 
association palms. 

 
THE COST IS $65 PER PALM THIS INCLUDES PEELING ONE 
FOOT. TREES THAT WERE NOT TRIMMED LAST YEAR; COST TO BE 

DETERMIND BY TREE SIZE BY BROKEN LIMB. 
 

Please complete and tear-off slip below and drop in the Board mailbox by the pool 
ASAP and no later than May 30, 2025. If you plan to be out of town, please have a 

neighbor take care of instructions and payment for you. We will provide the 
contractor with the list of names and addresses of those who wish the service. He 

cannot guarantee an exact date to trim but expect to begin June 1 st 2025. 
 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

I would like to have my palm trees trimmed by Broken Limb 
Name: ______________________________________________________________ 
Address: ____________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number: _______________________________________________________ 
Number of trees to be trimmed: __________________________________________ 
Also, I have other work such as _________________________________________that 
I need to arrange to also have done.  
 
PLEASE WE ASK THAT IF YOU HAVE EXTRA WORK TO SIGN UP EARLY 
FOR IT. WE WILL DO A FREE BID PRIOR TO WORK IF REQUIRED. SO 
PLEASE SIGN UP AND YOU CAN ALWAYS CHANGE YOUR MIND IF YOU 
DO NOT LIKE THE BID. DO TO OUR LARGE CLIENTEL LIST, IF YOU DO 
NOT SIGN UP THIS YEAR PRIOR, WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO DO THE JOB 
WHILE WE ARE THERE. WE WILL RESCHEDULE FOR A LATER DATE 
WHEN PALM SEASON IS OVER. 


